
Headteacher’s Award: Rowan Class - Jude 
Silver Awards: Sycamore Class – Eden, Connor, Cherry Class - Amelia 
Bronze Awards: Beech Class – Annie, Lucie, Brooke, Amber, Mischa, Matilda, Grace, Jasmine  
Stars of the Week: Oak Class – Dominic, Rowan Class – Jude, Sycamore Class – Connor, Cherry Class – 
Quinn, Maple Class – Fraser, Beech Class – Holly 
 

 

 

 

 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 13th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
A huge well done to the Year 6s this week. They have worked so hard and shown great resilience in 
completing their SATs tests. The tests were not easy, especially considering the time the children have 
missed due to Covid but we are so proud of how hard they have worked. We hope they enjoyed the 
week as aside from the tests they have had a great breakfast club each morning and games on the field 
such as rounders every afternoon. They also enjoyed ice-creams yesterday afternoon, many thanks to Mr 
and Mrs Waite and cake today, many thanks to Mr and Mrs Hallett.   They have had a lovely end to the 
week as they have today made meringue nests with fruit and cream!  
Over the next couple of weeks it will be the Yr 2 SATs but fortunately for the children they are a much 
more relaxed affair - as far as the children are aware they will just be doing a few quizzes.  
Besides SATs we have had the sponsored bounce today. The children had a great time, it was lovely to 
see them out on the field bouncing – fantastic exercise followed by healthy fruit! Many thanks to the PTA 
for organising the event and many thanks for all the donations that have been sent in. All of which go 
towards the school. 
Yrs 2-6 have also had visits by the fire service. They have been talked to about the danger of fire, keeping 
themselves safe and making a safety plan at home. It would be really useful if parents can follow this up 
at home with their children. 
I have also been talking to the Yr 6s about railway line safety – the dangers of railways and how to keep 
themselves safe. Again, if parents can talk to them about this at home that would be really useful. 
Yr 1 parents had a talk about phonics this week. For any parents who couldn’t attend a recorded version 
is on Google classroom. 
Vacancy 
We are still looking for someone to work in our After School Club. If you know of anyone please ask them 
to contact the office. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
Best wishes 
Mrs Taylor-Bashford 
  
 
 

Diary dates: 
Week beginning Monday 16th May and following week – KS1 SATs 
Thursday 19th May – Art Class starts for children yr 4-6 (places must be booked) 
Thursday 26th May – Jubilee day 
Friday 27th May – Speaker in from Shelterbox 


